
Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association

September 1
st
, 2022

To whom it may concern:

The Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association (SLMHA) requires that all volunteer

Coaching Staff and On Ice Volunteers must have a Police Record Check and Vulnerable

Sector Check done prior to December 1
st

of the current hockey season.

This record will be valid for two seasons with Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey.

Please complete a Police Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check for the following

SLMHA volunteer:

Volunteer position to be held: ________________________________

Sincerely:

Grant Jowitt,

President, SLMHA

Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association
P.O. Box 427, Fenelon Falls, Ontario, K0M 1N0


